SPO ALERT

Date: 1/17/2018
To: State Agency, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: State Procurement Office

Re: Notification of Drug and Alcohol Testing Employee Statewide RFP open for solicitation
January 16, 2019 and Pre-Offer Conference January 23, 2019.

Contract #ADSP018-190248 Drug & Alcohol Testing (Statewide) will be replaced with the award
from Solicitation Drug and Alcohol Testing Employee Statewide BPM000749.

Request for Proposal (RFP) from qualified individuals, firms, or organizations to
provide EMPLOYEE drug and alcohol testing and related services.

Pre-Offer Conference is currently scheduled for January 23, 2019 from 8am-10am at 100 N

15" Ave, 15t Floor, Room 101, Phoenix, AZ. The purpose of the conference will be to clarify the
contents of the solicitation in order to prevent any misunderstanding of the State of Arizona's
position. Attendance is not required.

If you have any questions, please contact Jodie Neff, State Procurement Manager at 602-542-
1077 or jodie.neff@azdoa.gov.
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